
Key, Lori 

From: 
	

Lee Lewis 

Sent: 
	

Tuesday, May 18, 2021 10:21 AM 
To: 
	

ClerkoftheBoard 

Subject: 
	

More from Lee Lewis  if in  time 

Your portal for 2021 Board of Supervisors meeting calendar is in operative 

The governor's recent order to limit indoor operations as precautionary measure to help slow the spread of COVID-19 

your board of supervisors has dropped the lawsuits you created against businesses so why is the building of the people 
not open now  I  don't understand. It is my understanding that because you were going to put Dr. Levin on the stand for 

his part in all this is why the board of supervisors decided to drop the lawsuit 

For Holiday for giving the tour at Mount Sinai Estilo going on but yet you guys in your infinite wisdom to cited that the 

J u deo Christian values didn't matter and you're discriminating against my fellow Jewish people 

Pfizer has come out and said that they admit that their product sheds somebody should be doing some more research 

on the board 

I  would like to know where the $373 million is coming from 
Mr. Vargas believes that the experimental vaccine is safe  I  however do not so I am not gonna take it and I recommend 

that other people do the research 

Does the board understand what heard immunity is have you ever heard of Florida or Sweden their numbers are just as 

good as ours and they're not pushing any vaccines that  I  know of so the reality is they've been open during this whole 

time 

Thank you Lee Lewis 

Lee Lewis 
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